London and Middlesex Archaeological Society - for

British Arct

For the attention of Gideon Whittingham

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology in respect of Listed buildings and
Applications within the Greater London area. The Committee discussed the above case at its meeting on
Tuesday, 28 June 2016 and decided to take no further action on this proposal.

Vicki Fox (Hon. Secretary)
LAMAS - Historic Buildings & Conservation Committee



